Town of Goshen Assessor’s Office
41 Webster Ave.
Goshen, New York 10924
(845) 294-7121 ext.1234 (845) 294-6542 fax

NEW GUIDELINES for the 2021 Aged Exemption Renewal
due to NYS State Regulations for COVID Safety

READ

CAREFULLY

Dear Property Owner(s):

All property owners who received the aged exemption in
2020 will NOT have to reapply for the 2021 aged
exemption. This is an executive order from the Governor
Andrew Cuomo effective immediately, to protect the
health & safety of our seniors.

Your 2020 exemption on file will be rolled over for 2021.

Even though we sent out the applications, you do not
need to do come in or send in your application renewal to

the assessor’s office.

If you have any questions, please contact the assessor’s office at
845/294-7121 x1234



